
 

 

 

We’re fundraising this Hallowe’en!  
There won’t be any trick or treating this year due to the government guidelines regarding 
Covid-19, so instead, we’re fundraising for the school with ‘Trick or Treat by Post!’. 

With the help of online cookie company Cookies That Count, you can order a Hallowe’en 
cookie box online for delivery to your home, or as a gift to other children that will arrive 
in time for the Hallowe’en weekend. We will receive 50% of the profits from every sale. 

The cookie boxes are £4 which includes delivery. They contain two chocolate & pumpkin 
spice cookies in spooky character packaging with paper confetti and a personalised card. 

Cookies can be ordered at: www.goodeats.io/trickortreat or by using the QR Code below. 

Select either the regular, or gluten free 
cookies box, and then select             
"Essex, Hatfield Peverel St Andrews 
Junior School".  

Simply enter the name and address of 
the recipient and a message into the 
information box, and your cookies will 
be sent out on October 29th by first class 
post. 

The cookie store will be open 24 hours a 
day from October 5th to October 27th. 

 

http://www.goodeats.io/trickortreat

